
February 2024February 2024
Black 
History.
WE HAVE A STORY TO TELL!

    Mark Your Calendars      
1) First Friday - Feb. 2nd, 9am-12:00pm @ CKG

Management Office. Come learn about relocation plans

firsthand and ask any questions you may have about the

move.

2) Plant Based Eatz - Feb. 7th & 21st,  2-3:30pm @

Corktown Health (1726 Howard St). You will be provided

with fresh vegetables to prepare your own delicious meals.

3) PNC Mobile - TBD @ across from CKG Management

Office. More details coming soon.

4) Woman Empowerment Series: Part 15, Feb. 8th, 4:30-

6:00pm @ TCB (1842 Michigan Ave.). Guest Speaker: Tamika

Davis Shelton

5) Seniors of CKG - Feb. 14th, 1-2pm @ CKG Management

Office - HAPPY VALENTINES DAY!

6) TCB House Party - Game Night - Feb.23rd, 5-7:30pm @

TCB (1842 Michigan Ave.) ALL ARE WELCOME!

7) Food Distribution - Feb. 26th, 1-2pm @ CKG

Management Office.

8) Youth Summer Job: Employer Panel - Feb.26th, 3:30-

5:00pm @ CKG under the heated tent. GET READY FOR

SUMMER EMPLOYMENT!

9) Tenant Council Meeting - Feb. 27th, 4-6pm @ CKG under

the heated tent! Loss and Grief Conversation with FOG.

10) Financial Empowerment - Feb. 27th, @ 5:30-7pm (1211

Trumbull). Learn how to take charge of your money. 

11) Focus Hope Distribution for Seniors - Feb. 27th @ CKG

12) Golden Girls Mentoring - Feb. 29th, 4;30-6pm @ TCB

(1842 Michigan Ave.) Please bring your girls to participate in

the many female youth mentoring activities! 

CKG Management Office CKG Management Office CKG Management Office - - - RECERTIFICATIONRECERTIFICATIONRECERTIFICATION
Residents who are within 30 days of their recertification date, contact

the office to verify your status and make sure you submit all
documents to the CKG Management Office.

 
You may visit during office hours or contact Amber at 313-965-5650. 

Office hours: 8AM - 5PM - Monday - Friday
Office is closed during lunch hour- 12-1pm

Falling In Love with BLACK History!Falling In Love with BLACK History!
Little known Black History Fact:

The One Cent Savings Bank 
Nashville, Tennessee

Now called Citizens Bank, is the oldest continuously
operating African American bank in the country.
Richard H. Boyd and other African American
businessmen created the bank in 1904 to serve the
needs of their community.



Do you need a job during
the summer? Come meet

and learn from
employers. Bring all your  

questions on Monday,
Feb. 26th @ 3:30-5pm.

BRING A FRIEND! 

Resident Resources 
Are you going through more food

than normal these days? 

Family Success Plans Are Happening Now!
Sign Up TODAY!

Health Control!

Blood Pressure Control
Workshop #1: Virtual/Zoom
Enroll:https://nkfm.org/program-article/hbp-control/

Diabetes Prevention 
Take Assessment & learn to prevent diabetes:
https://readysetprevent.org/#prevent%20

Better Choices, Better Health® (BCBH)
Feel Better in 6 Weeks!
Register: https://eligibility-nkfm.selfmanage.org/

 

Food Distribution is held monthly on the
last Friday of the month in front of the
Management Office from 1- 3pm. Please text
the CL Service Coordinators to be added to
the list for pick up @ 313.484.4702. You can
also sign up to join the next Cooking
Matters Session, by texting the Education &
Resource Manager @ 313.484.4709. (see flyer
below)

Next Distribution - Feb. 25th

Summer Youth Job

Are you ready to set goals for you and your family? If so, the time is NOW
to reach out to the Community Life Service Coordinators, Melinda Smith
& Tracey Rucker! They are ready to help you get connected to the tools
and resources to CRUSH the GOALS you set for you & your family. 

Call 313.653.4445 TODAY to get CONNECTED!

 ESUSU

Learn about the rent
reporting program.
Building your credit
score has never
been so easy.
Call to schedule a
personalized time
that works for you.  

 Starting in February!

Where health meets happiness

Plant Based Eatz 
In the Menu: Sushi 101 & Cheesecake

Wednesday, Feb. 7th | 2-3:30pm 

Plant Based Eatz 
In the Menu: Pulled Jerk Tacos

Wednesday, Feb. 7th | 2-3:30pm 
 Call “Ta” @ 313- 676-0797

Financial Empowerment &
Budgeting Workshops

Learn to manage your
money.
Receive individualized
support.
Monthly workshops
available.

 Next workshop on 
February 27th!

If you have a Michigan driver’s license
or state ID, you can register to vote

online. Start the process at:
MI.gov/Vote

Your Vote is Your Voice

https://mvic.sos.state.mi.us/Home/RegisterToVote


Relocation Process!

Mark Your Calendars: We are extremely excited to announce the anticipated completion of Left
Field is dated for the end of May. Please share in this excitement with the ACD and IMS staff at
their 1st Friday meetings, where you will learn more about the upcoming units and the relocation
experience. Residents in Buildings 11 and 12 (units 1511-1567) will have the first opportunity to
transition over to Left Field, shortly after completion. As we move closer to the completion of Left
Field, please keep a look out for the next round of correspondence from the IMS/TCB-CL staff. 

What important information should I know about the relocation process?
All Clement Kern Gardens residents will receive a notice 6 months and again 90 days before the
anticipated relocation date. The notices will be phased by building based on the demolition
schedule. IMS will conduct 1-on-1 in-person meetings with all residents with the purpose of
communicating the details of the moving process and future opportunities for residency. No one
is required to move at this time. 

What should I do if I live in units 1511-1567 (Buildings 11 & 12)?
Keep an eye out for a notification to arrive to your door this month;
Read the notice carefully, reach out with questions, sign and return the receipt to IMS;

What should I do if I live in Buildings 1571-1795 (Buildings 1-10)? 
Keep an eye out for upcoming communication from IMS, TCB-CL and UCHC. 
Continue to enjoy the rest of your New Year! 

Stay Connected: Your feedback is valuable to us! If you have any questions or specific concerns,
please don't hesitate to reach out to our dedicated relocation support team. We are here to make
this transition as smooth as possible for you. We appreciate your understanding and engagement
during this exciting chapter for our community.

How To Stay Connected: 
In person on the 1st Friday of every month at the CKG office from 9am-12pm
By email: choicerelocation@imsteam.net 
By phone: 313-650-6850

 



January Tenant Council Meeting Recap!

United Community Housing Coalition (UCHC) hosted the CKG January Tenant Council meeting
on January 29th in collaboration with Corktown Health, City of Detroit Health Department,
and Wayne State University. The meeting started at 4:00pm with refreshments and food
provided by UCHC. The event focused on health and vaccination awareness.

As residents signed in, they were given the option to wait in line for a Covid-19 vaccine and/or
a Flu shot. While people got their shots, Mary Mackool, a nurse from Corktown Health spoke
about the importance of getting a Covid-19 and Flu shot. Getting vaccinated means
protecting yourself from getting sick, as well as your family and friends. Mary said people can
get their Covid or Flu shots at any point of the year. You do not have to wait for the winter
months. You can go to Corktown Health, located at 1726 Howard St, for walk-in vaccine
service.  

The next speaker was Sarah Lenhoff from Wayne State University. Sarah is doing a research
study on neighborhood change, and she is looking to schedule interviews with residents of
Clement Kern Gardens. She is interested in learning how residents think and feel about the
upcoming changes to Corktown. The interviews happen once a year and last 60-90 minutes.
For every interview you participate in, you receive $60. If you are interested, you can contact
Sarah at (313) 434-7216 or sarah.lenhoff@wayne.edu.

If you have ideas or want to get involved in the planning process of future tenant council
meetings, contact Pablo or Meg below. We hope to see you at next month’s tenant council
meeting. 
 
For Questions Contact United Community Housing Coalition:
Meg Marotte: 313-261-4709
Pablo Marcos: 313-572-1401
Claudia Sanford: 313-570-0992 

mailto:sarah.lenhoff@wayne.edu





